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PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
January 27, 2023
Request for Proposal (RFP) No. RFP(0922
35-Foot Electric Bus

Pursuant to Pee Dee Regional Transportation Authority (PDRTA) RFP 0922, Section IP 12.3, The Agency
Reserves the right to cancel the procurement in whole or in part, as its sole discretion, at any time before the
Contract is fully executed and approved on behalf of the Agency.

Please be advised that the Executive Director of PDRTA hereby cancels RFP No. 0922 for 35-foot Electric
Buses.

PDRTA appreciates and understands the great effort in preparing a response for the above-mentioned RFP and
apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Don Strickland

Executive Director
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